
 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor, P.O. Box 2319, Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4 
2300, rue Yonge, 27e étage, C.P. 2319, Toronto (Ontario) M4P 1E4 

T 416-481-1967    1-888-632-6273     

F 416-440-7656    OEB.ca 

 

 
 

BY E-Mail 
 
August 13, 2019 
 
Ms. Jessie Malone 
Environmental and Regulatory Advisor 
Imperial Oil Limited 
100 5th Concession East 
Waterdown, ON L0R 2H1 
Jessie.m.malone@esso.ca 
 
 
Dear Ms.Malone:  
 
Re:  Request for Procedural Schedule Extension by the City of Toronto 
  Imperial Oil Limited- Waterdown to Finch Project Application 

Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2019-0007 
  
On August 9, 2019, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) received a letter from 
the City of Toronto asking that the schedule in this proceeding be revised to 
provide additional time for OEB staff and intervenors to file their written 
submissions.  In its letter, the City of Toronto also indicated that it had 
canvassed counsel for the Halton Region, the City of Mississauga and the 
Region of Peel and that they support the request for an extension.  
 
Should Imperial Oil wish to respond to the extension request by the City of 
Toronto, it may do so by filing a written response with the OEB, copying all 
parties, by August 13, 2019. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to the Case Manager, Zora 
Crnojacki, Project Advisor, at 416-440-8104 or zora.crnojacki@oeb.ca.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
c: All parties in EB-2019-0007 proceeding  

mailto:zora.crnojacki@oeb.ca

